
Dear Ms. Kosha, Congratulations on your new 
endeavor and hoping all the success. My stint 

with you at Serra 

International -Juhu has been one of most 
supporting endeavours and having you to 
guide us whenever the need arrived. You have 
always been so understanding and 
approachable with positive solutions to all our 
road blocks at school. I wish in future we do 
get an opportunity to have an association. 
Warm Regards, 

— Mitali Maniar : Pre school 

Educationist 




